
MEMORANDUM FOR THE FILE 

 

DATE:    April 27, 2013     

 

RE:  813 Eaton St rear (permit application # 6380) 

 

FROM:   Karen DeMaria, Interim Urban Forestry Manager,  

                     City of Key West 

 

An application was received for the removal of (1) Strangler Fig tree.  A site inspection was 

done on April 25, 2013 and documented the following: 

 

Tree Species: Strangler Fig (Ficus aurea)   

                        

                         

 
 



Diameter:  81”  

Location:  40%  (possible foundation issues with root system but house is raised. Very 

dominant canopy tree in area.)  

Species:  100% (on protected tree list)  

Condition:  70%  (appears to be in good to fair health.  Could use a proper trim.)   

Total Average Value =  70%   

                             

 
 



                          

 
 

                                 

 



 

                               

 
 

 Value x Diameter =  56 replacement caliper (dbh) inches 

 

Note:  Spoke to property owner and suggested he have an arborist look at the tree and give an 

evaluation as to whether a good trim of the tree would be sufficient or if the tree is in poor 

condition and needs to be removed.   

 

On May 1, 2013, spoke to the applicant/property owner and he stated that he will not be 

removing the tree.  He will have major maintenance trimming done on the tree. 

 

Recommendation:  Recommend approval of a permit to do major maintenance trimming 

on the strangler fig tree.      
                                  


















